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2025 July 16 IGA2025-0714 

 

June 2025 City of Calgary - City of Chestermere Intermunicipal Committee Update 
 

PURPOSE OF BRIEFING 

The purpose of this briefing is to update Intergovernmental Affairs Committee on the 

discussions of the City of Calgary - City of Chestermere Intermunicipal Committee meeting held 

on 2025 June 26.  

SUPPORTING INFORMATION  

Councillor Gian-Carlo Carra represented The City of Calgary at the meeting, while Mayor 
Shannon Dean and Councillor Rob Wawrzynowski represented the City of Chestermere. 
Councillor Carra chaired the meeting.  

The agenda included a recreation update from the City of Chestermere, outlining recent 
direction from Chestermere Council which will inform ongoing recreation collaboration between 
the two cities. This was followed by roundtable discussions focused on key transportation 
topics, including Belvedere / 100th Street, the 17th Avenue / Chestermere Boulevard Corridor 
and Range Road 284 / 116th Street (Interface Street).  

The committee also discussed potential agenda items for the next meeting, scheduled for 2025 
December 01, which will be hosted by The City of Calgary.  

ATTACHMENTS 

None 
 
 

Author: Shelly Ohama, City and Regional Planning. 

General Manager Debra Hamilton concurs with the information in this Briefing.  

 


